

WURM, 4-6-2019, 11.00

present Mark, Paul, eBob, Des, Aard, Ilse, Harro, Arpad

Mark: working on deliverable. Telecon with George. Talk about replacement of casacore (new instruments, big data). Feature freeze next Friday, few things to add. Weighting strategies (has no verification yet) and max number of iterations.

Paul: working on deliverable 5.14. Investigating network, flapping link. Ongoing. SFXC has to go to 18.4. FB 13 is ready, one broken disk. FB12 ongoing, gets too hot.

eBob: working on gitpull of catalog files. Download at start up. Where should it be in git, quite large. Own git better. Setup more or less ready.

Des: phase cal detection in db2vex and vex2db. Some CASA stuff

Aard: tested newest MPI, still problems with M nodes, probably the flapping? Roll out MPI. Working on fringe plot replacement, nearly done. Abstract for ADASS

Ilse: EHT activities, telecon, paper of Inyan, talk on Thursday.

Harro: integrating etransfer client into Jive5ab. Fixed problem with archived UVFITS data. Also fixed problem that AIPS does not recognize time-baseline order. Working on RDBE and Ar, made DRUDG replacement from Perl to Python.